
Principal Message 7-30-21 

Stevenson Families, 

The countdown to students returning is almost into the single digits.  We are so excited for a new year 

and to welcome our students back on campus.   

We received some exciting news this week regarding our FSA scores.  Stevenson continues to be a great 

place for learning.  Stevenson is second in the district for points earned toward school grade.  There has 

been an ELA increase of three percentage points from 2019, ELA learning gains increased thirteen 

percentage points from 2019, and ELA Bottom quartile gains increased eight percentage points from 

2019.  Stevenson’s Science Assessment marked an achievement increase of six percentage points from 

2019.  Stevenson holds the first place ranking in the district for percentage of students scoring at or 

above grade level in Science, second place in ELA, and fourth place in Math.  I am extremely proud of 

our students, teachers, and families for their exceptional dedication to learning.  Student test scores 

from the FSA are anticipated to be posted on Focus for parents to view as early as Monday. 

Remember all orders for yearbooks this year will be online only.  The link for online ordering is 
https://strawbridge.fotomerchanthv.com/search/YB108203.  Parents can create an account with your 
username and email address, then order the number of yearbooks you'd like.  You may also purchase a 
dedication for your student to be included in the yearbook or an advertisement for your business.  The 
link for ordering the yearbook advertisements/dedications 
is  http://www.ssiyearbooks.com/108203rls/yb/Login.jsp.  We look forward to this streamlined process 
this year. 
 
The RLS Fundraising Group also has many items for sale, including Out-of-Uniform Days and pre-orders 
for T-Shirts and car magnets. Click the link to view and purchase what they have available.   Store | 
R.L.Stevenson Volunteer Fundraising Group (square.site) 
 

Please spread the word that we have a five-hour Aftercare (BAS) position available.  If interested, please 

contact Ms. Jeana McCrosson, our BAS Coordinator for information at 

Mccrosson.jeana@brevardschools.org.  

That’s it for this week.  I look forward to seeing everyone at Meet-n-Greet on Friday, August 6th.  

Remember that times are based on your family’s last name and are as follows: 

A - H from 8-9 am 

I - P from 9-10 am 

Q - Z from 10-11 am 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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